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SVETOSLAV ROERICH

ON THE OCCASION OF AN EXHIBITION OF BATIKS
AND PAINTINGS BY MR. & MRS, BALU,

We were very happy to see today the new Batiks

and Paintings by Mrs. Shakuntala Balu and Mr. V. Balu.

It is always rewarding to see an artist's progress,

his experiments with new approaches and the mastery over
new techniques. Both the artists have made considerable
strides since their last exhibits and we are sure they

will give us in the future mapy more ocecasions to rejoice.
Though working together each one in his/her own
respective flield, they have not visibly influenced each
other and follow thelr own personal mode of expression.
We wish them both every success,

10th December 1970.




